From: Michelle Smira <michelle@mmsstrategies.com>

Date: Mon, Dec 30, 2019 at 9:34 AM

Subject: Vineyards

To: Tiffany Schmid tiffany.schmid@edcgov.us, Breann Moebius

<bre>dreann.moebius@edcgov.us>

Cc: Evan Mattes <evan.mattes@edcgov.us>, Craig Sandberg

<craig@sandberglaw.net>, Mel Pabalinas <rommel.pabalinas@edcgov.us>

Good morning,

I hope everyone had a nice holiday!

As a follow-up to the December 17 Vineyards hearing, our team would like to request a continuance from the January 14 date. First and foremost, our CEQA consultant and traffic engineer will not be available but secondly, I would like more time to connect with not only the Sterlingshire neighborhood but those 3 folks that spoke at the hearing. Would February 11 or February 25 dates work for the Board?

Additionally, I would like to schedule a meeting with planning and County Counsel's office to discuss the materials brought to light during the hearing. Would Wednesday, January 8 work for everyone?

Thank you, Michelle

Michelle Smira
President | MMS STRATEGIES
520 Capitol Mall, Suite 280
Sacramento, CA 95814
916.479.3687 C